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🌸  Spring Open House 🌸
May 9th 

12:30 to 2:30

Running Club is back! We will meet on 
Mondays: May 1st, May 8th, and May 
22nd. Pick up at Warren Park by 3:30 P.M.Student of the Week: Kody


This week's student of the week is Kody! 
Kody is a bright and kind student who 
joined Mandala a few months ago and 
enjoys their math classes. Kody has many 
friends and is a great artist who likes to 
draw cats! Kody’s favorite sport is 
hockey. Kody says that their favorite 
improvement from joining Mandala is 
that they talk to other people a lot more 
than before. It feels like Kody has been 
here forever!

In their spare time Kody likes to listening 
to music, cleaning, and drawing. Kody is 
a very interesting person with a great 
personality. Overall, Kody is a great friend 
and student. We are so glad they are 
part of Mandala! 

Interview by Jackson & Johnny

Above: Will presenting his project on the black walnut tree
Left: Challah bread made by Ella & Nolan. YUM! 



Dinosaurs

By: Aurora, Millie, and Bryce 

	 This Tuesday we started learning about 
dinosaurs, we learned about the four different 
prehistoric groups of  creatures: dinosaurs, 
winged reptiles, prehistoric marine reptiles, and prehistoric creatures. We all picked a 
dinosaur to learn about, but we can’t start until Monday. Charlotte W. helped too! Bryce 
brought a book and I brought Dinosaur Bingo. We don’t know much about dinosaurs yet but 
soon we’ll know a lot more!

Today we spend the day at 
the University at Buffalo. 
Ms. Erin was playing in 
Rodger and Hammerstein’s 
Cinderella! It was a wonderful 
performance. Thank you 
Allison and Derek for 
chaperoning! 

Have a wonderful weekend and don’t forget, be kinder than you want to be! 


